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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 14, 2007

TO: Honorable Sid Miller, Chair, House Committee on Agriculture & Livestock 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1339 by Estes (Relating to allowing money in the disaster contingency fund to be used to 
provide assistance to producers of agricultural products affected by a disaster caused by 
severe drought or wildfire.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill amends the Government Code to allow for money in the disaster contingency fund to be used 
to provide assistance to producers of agricultural products affected by a disaster caused by severe 
drought or wildfire.  According to the Comptroller's Cash Report for fiscal year 2006, the current 
balance in the Disaster Contingency Fund No. 453 is $107,160.  

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 551 Department of Agriculture
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